m Beef Facilities Tour
- AL Beginning & Young Livestock Producer Network (BYLPN)

The BYLPN Network is designed to draw young stockmen and women
together to share ideas, view innovative production methods and learn from
each other. This tour will allow young cattle enthusiasts to compare hoop
buildings vs. mono-slopes vs. pitted structures and ask questions of the
producers using them every day. Join us for the stops that most interest you,
or stay with us all afternoon. The event is FREE!

Thursday, September 25, 2014
3:00-3:45 p.m. Bob Henderson’s — 1825 720" Avenue
Albia (NEW pitted covered feeding structure)
4:30-5:15 p.m. Keith VanWaardhuizen’s - 2506 Carbon Trail
Oskaloosa (NEW hoop & mono-slope side-by-side)
5:45-6:30 p.m. Henry Langstraat’s — 1351 Dubuque Drive
Otley (NEW calving & handling facilities)
7:00 p.m. Dinner at Marion Co. Extension office
210 N lowa Street, Knoxville, 1A
(grilling by Marion Co. Cattlemen)

For more information or to register to attend, contact Patrick Wall, Beef Field
Specialist at 515-450-7665 or patwall@iastate.edu on or before September 22.

Sponsored by:

lowa Beef Center

Furst-McNess Company




